Council Meeting Summary February 6, 2024

Below you will find highlights of the Township of McNab/Braeside’s Council meeting(s) Please note that
this summary does not constitute the official record of the meeting and approved minutes should be
consulted for that purpose.

Andy Robinson P.Eng. of Robinson Consultants Inc., will prepare a report under Section 78 of the
Drainage Act for the Brandy Creek Municipal Drain.

Approval was received to proceed with a municipal subsidized purchase of 100 FoodCycler units as
part of the FoodCycler Municipal Food Waste Diversion Pilot Program.

Tender PW-2023-05 McNab Centre Park Building was awarded to Thomas Cavanagh Construction
Ltd.

The speed limit on Stewartville Road will be reduced to 60kph from Mufferaw Place to the
Stewartville Bridge

A request is being sent to the County of Renfrew’s Operations Committee reduce the speed on
Usborne Street from McLean Drive to River Road to 60 km/hr;

Staff are looking into the costs associated with installing a street light at the dry hydrant on
Usborne Street.

Staff are looking into the requirements to invoice insurance companies for Fire Services on a cost
recovery basis.

February 7" and 8" Budget Committee meetings — Full meetings were live streamed.

February 13% A Town Hall meeting was held to review the Strategic Plan with residents.

Additional Information Contact:

Lindsey Lee, Chief Administrative Officer/Clerk
613-623-5756 x 222
llee@mcnabbraeside.com




